
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents / Guardians,                              Friday 22nd November 2019 

 

Chester Zoo is still being spoken about by the children, we thought we would link this to our 

weekly writing. Children wrote about the bus journey there, what animals they got to see and 

what their favourite animal was. Each week we are seeing an improvement in all children’s writ-

ing. We are very proud! 

  

In Maths this week we have introduced measure. We have been applying the    

vocabulary ’big, bigger, biggest’, ’small, (er), (est)’, ’tall (er), (est)’ ’short (er), 

(est)’, when comparing and ordering objects. We drew around 

our hands on squared paper and used the squares to measure 

how long our hands are and compared them to our friends.  

  

’A Wriggly Nativity’ songs are coming along, We are sure they are being sung at 

home too. We have been informed that the songs are on 

YouTube if you would like to listen at home.  

 

This week we watched a presentation on Road Safety. It told us how to keep 

safe when crossing the roads and how to keep safe when we are by the road 

side.  

 

Diary Dates  

Friday 6th December –Reception Nativity 2 p.m. 

Thursday 12th December—School closed all day for Polling Day 

Friday 13th December—Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas Lunch 

Friday 20th December—School finishes 2 p.m. 

 

Enjoy the weekend.   

                      Reception Staff  


